
 
NEWS RELEASE 

December 22, 2018 
 

 
 
 
Emergency Management Oceanside Opens Warming Centre 
 
Parksville-Qualicum Beach residents who are still without power following yesterday’s wind storm may wish to 
consider visiting the warming centre at the Qualicum Beach Civic Centre (747 Jones Street, Qualicum Beach), 
hosted by Emergency Management Oceanside. 
 
Oceanside Emergency Support Services volunteers will provide support and information for those affected by the 
storm. Also available at the Qualicum Beach Civic Centre for Parksville-Qualicum residents still without power is 
access to showers, the ability to charge mobile devices and a warm beverage.  
 
The warming centre will be open today until 6 pm and then Saturday, December 22 and Sunday, December 23 
from 9 am to 6 pm. Please check the City of Parksville and/or the Town of Qualicum Beach websites for additional 
dates should they be necessary. 
 

### 
 
 
For more information: 
 Deb Tardiff, Manager of Communications   

dtardiff@parksville.ca; 250 248-0846 
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